
 

 

No: 61/25 
 
27th March 2025 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Colleague, 
 
Registration Form for Royal Mail Group Special National Briefing & Postal Policy 
Forum – Wednesday 21st & Thursday 22nd May 2025 
 
Further to LTB 54/25 please find attached a registration form for Branches to complete for 

the above event. 

Branches are asked to complete and return their forms via email to 

eventsregistration@cwu.org by no later than 17th April 2025. 

Thank you for your assistance. 

Any enquiries in relation to this LTB should be referred to the DGS(P) department. 
 
Yours sincerely,      
 
 
 
 
Mick Kavanagh    Martin Walsh       
Postal Executive Chair   Deputy General Secretary (Postal)  
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Royal Mail Group: Special National Briefing & Postal Policy 
Forum – Wednesday 21st & Thursday 22nd May 2025 
 
Registration Form 
 
 
BRANCH NAME AND CODE: 
 
 
 
 
 
Attendee Name 
 

 
IR Position 

 
Email Address 

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

 
 
Monitoring – Please fill in appropriate numbers: 
 
Delegates    Females   Under 30  
 
 
Visitors    Males    Disabled  
 
 
First Time Delegate   BAME 
 
 
Please return completed forms to eventsregistration@cwu.org no later than 
17th April 2025 
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